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April 16, 2014
Maribel Lena, (305) 470-5349;

maribel.lena@dot.state.fl.us
Nighttime Lane Closures on Westbound 
I-195/Julia Tuttle Causeway
Closure scheduled for April 21
Miami – All westbound lanes on I-195/Julia Tuttle Causeway near Mount Sinai Hospital will be closed on Monday, April 21 while the contractor replaces an electronic sign panel. One westbound lane will be closed at 10 p.m., with multiple lanes closing beginning at 11 p.m. All lanes will be reopened by 5 a.m. on Tuesday, April 22. Westbound traffic will be directed to use the roadway shoulder during the operation. The eastbound lanes on I-195/Julia Tuttle Causeway will remain open at all times. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected conditions.  

For more information, please call the project’s Public Information Office at (305) 470-5349 or Construction Public Information Specialist Heather Leslie at (305) 905-5876 or go to the website at www.fdotmiamidade.com.
Drivers are encouraged to call 511 before they travel or log on to www.fl511.com to get real-time traffic and lane closure information. The Florida Department of Transportation would like to remind drivers that wearing a safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in motor vehicle crashes. Please drive cautiously in construction zones.
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